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SERVING AND PROTECTING OUR CLIENTS AND COMMUNITIES DURING COVID-19

March 16, 2020
To our Foulston clients, friends of the firm, and the communities we serve:

Foulston Siefkin LLP will continue to serve our clients’ legal needs through the evolving coronavirus (COVID-19)
challenges, while following CDC guidelines to protect you as well as our Foulston team and the communities where
we live and work. We remain committed to providing the same top-notch legal counsel and excellent client service
we strive to deliver every day.

In a rapidly changing environment, you may have more legal questions and concerns than ever. Please know we'll
be here to help. You can reach us by phone or email as always, and our offices will remain open as long as we can
safeguard the health of our visitors and team members. Our technology allows remote work with full access to
resources used to advise clients.

Foulston is carefully monitoring the ongoing COVID-19 developments; visit our website here for our alerts and
updates related to the virus and its impact on organizations’ responsibilities, as well as updates on Foulston events.

For more than 100 years, our priority has been to do what'’s right for our clients. We remain committed to that
guiding principle, especially when our clients may need us most.

-Kevin J. Arnel, Managing Partner

Foulston Siefkin LLP is the largest law firm in Kansas. With nearly 90 lawyers in Foulston’s Topeka, Kansas City,
and Wichita offices, the firm represents a broad range of clients mirroring the Midwest's economy, delivering legal
services from lawyers recognized by national organizations as among the leading lawyers in the U.S. Throughout
the firm’s more than 100-year history, Foulston’s lawyers have continuously provided expertise in a full range of
practice areas across the spectrum of the legal profession, including civil and complex litigation, business matters,
employment and labor, and healthcare. For more information, contact Chief Marketing Officer Tammy Allen at
316.291.9572, tallen@foulston.com, or visit www.foulston.com.
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